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From: Thompson, Jeremy [mailto:jeremy.thompson@forestry.gsi.gov.uk]  

Sent: 25 September 2007 16:01 
To: Brinkins John; niall; Tarwinska, Rena; O'Kane Denis; Geoff Brown for Sc Water; Gillain Barrie; Mike 

Batley; richard barton; Robert Hunter 
Cc: Thompson, Jeremy; group@carronvalley.org.uk 

Subject: RE: CVP meeting 23.8 and the future 
  
Rena and I will not be attending the meeting.  
  
  
  
Jeremy 
  

From: Brinkins John [mailto:BrinkinsJ@northlan.gov.uk]  
Sent: 19 September 2007 13:50 

To: niall; Tarwinska, Rena; O'Kane Denis; Geoff Brown for Sc Water; Gillain Barrie; Mike Batley; richard 

barton; Robert Hunter 
Cc: Thompson, Jeremy; group@carronvalley.org.uk 

Subject: RE: CVP meeting 23.8 and the future 

PLEASE NOTE that we have just been advised that visitors to Fleming House will not be permitted to use the 
car parks at the Antonine Shopping Centre. 
  
The Shopping Centre parking attendants have now been instructed to 'ticket' anybody seen parking and then 
entering Fleming House. This would result in a £60 fine. 
  
Sorry 
  
John 
  

John Brinkins  

Development Officer - Tourism & Image  
North Lanarkshire Council  
Regeneration Services  
Tel:  01236.616284: Fax: 01236.616272:  Mobile:   
Service and People First  

www.lanarkshire.com  

www.visitlanarkshire.com  

  
  

From: Brinkins John  

Sent: 18 September 2007 10:38 



To: 'niall'; Tarwinska, Rena; O'Kane Denis; Geoff Brown for Sc Water; Gillain Barrie; Mike Batley; richard 

barton; Robert Hunter 
Cc: Thompson, Jeremy; group@carronvalley.org.uk 

Subject: RE: CVP meeting 23.8 and the future 

Dear All, 
  
In response to Niall's suggestion to have one of the Council's host the next meeting, and after a brief 
discussion with Rena, we at NLC would be willing to hold the meeting here if it's acceptable to other 
members. 
  
The date actually scheduled for the meeting is Thursday the 27th September at 2.00  and I presume that 
this is still the relevant date/time. 
  
I have pre booked the 'Directors Room' 3rd Floor Fleming House for the meeting. All visitors require to report 
to our 3rd Floor reception so it should make things easier. 
  
Please let me know if you plan to attend so that I can arrange hospitality, unfortunately only limited to tea, 
coffee and biscuits, but better than nothing - I hope.   
  
If you need directions to Fleming House please let me know, but if you know Cumbernauld Town Centre, it is 
the large brown brick office block on the Easterly side of the Town Centre - near ASDA.  Parking may be 
limited in the office car park, but free parking is available within the Antonine Shopping Centre opposite our 
office provided you do not stay longer than 4 hours, (otherwise it's £60!).  
  
Regards 
  
John 
  
John Brinkins  
Development Officer - Tourism & Image  
North Lanarkshire Council  
Regeneration Services, Fleming House, 2 Tryst Road Cumbernauld, G67 1JW  
Tel:  01236.616284: Fax: 01236.616272:  Mobile:   
Service and People First  

www.lanarkshire.com  

www.visitlanarkshire.com  

  
  

From: niall [mailto:niallt@  
Sent: 13 September 2007 10:05 

To: niall; Tarwinska, Rena; O'Kane Denis; Geoff Brown for Sc Water; Gillain Barrie; Mike Batley; richard 
barton; Robert Hunter 

Cc: Thompson, Jeremy; Brinkins John; group@carronvalley.org.uk 

Subject: RE: CVP meeting 23.8 and the future 

Rena, all 
  
I note FCS refusal to afford me the courtesy of a response. 
  
The Concordat is clear on this issue and as far as CVDG is concerned, FCS has no mandate to call time out on 
the Partnership. Next weeks meeting must proceed as planned. 
  

I believe the meeting is scheduled for 14:00 on 20th September and I suggest the meeting be chaired and 
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hosted by either of the 2 Councils. CVDG suggested agenda is to discuss only 2 items:  
  
1. The Concordat 
2. Partnership working 

  
Could everyone please feed back confirming their position. 
  
Thanks 

  
Niall 
  
  
  
Niall Thomson 

Chairman 

CVDG 
  

Tel      

Fax     

Mob    

Web   www.

********************************************************************* 

North Lanarkshire Council's Web Site 

http://www.northlan.gov.uk/ 

********************************************************************* 

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and  

intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they 

are addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error, please  

notify the System Manager and thereafter delete the e-mail from  

your system. The System Manager may be contacted at  

or by telephone on  

E-mail transmission is not secure and information can be intercepted,  

corrupted, lost, destroyed, delayed or incomplete. The sender does 

not accept any liability for errors or omissions arising as a result 

of e-mail transmission or interception. Please note that incoming 

e-mails are routinely scanned for the purpose of detecting offensive 

or inappropriate materials. 
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+++++ The Forestry Commission's computer systems may be monitored and communications 
carried out on them recorded, to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful 
purposes. +++++ 
 
The original of this email was scanned for viruses by the Government Secure Intranet (GSi) virus 
scanning service supplied exclusively by Cable & Wireless in partnership with MessageLabs. 
 
On leaving the GSi this email was certified virus-free 
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